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Calling All Staff for N.H.I.S  

Mass Registration 
 

This is to inform all B.U.K staff that the National Health Insurance Scheme (N.H.I.S) 
officials from Abuja would be around for mass registration of staff of the 

university who are yet to register with the NHIS, on Thursday 11th August, 2016. 
 

In line with above, all Deans, Directors and Heads of Units are requested to please 

inform all their staff who had not registered to come forward for their 
registration at NHIS office Old Campus clinic. Staff are expected to come along 

with their passport photograph and that of their spouse and four (4) 

biological children below the age of eighteen (18). 

 
A circular signed by Inuwa Yahaya Kofar Mata, Desk Officer NHIS in the University 
Health Service (UHS), said BUK is slated to host the NHIS Team on Thursday 11th 

August, 2016.  
 

Staff are strongly advised not to miss this opportunity, especially as their 

enrolment would greatly help to strengthen the facilities and services available 
across the University Health Services, on all Campuses. The more staff that select 
the UHS as their health provider, the more support that will flow from the 

government to help uphold the high quality health services provided to the entire 
University Community by the UHS. 
 

 

 


